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Supporting this bill is supporting voter suppression. Thousands would be obstructed 

from voting if we were to end mail-in voting due to our outdated tradition of having 

Election Day be on a Tuesday. People would have to choose voting over their job 

and their familial responsibilities, a choice that would affect low-income households 

and single parents the most. Vote no. 


